Teens Worksheet 11

Watch this video https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3u0VXCsOr0w and answer
the question "What is the outfit that makes you feel your best? Give
details!"(Você assistiu o vídeo ? Agora responda a pergunta " Qual roupa faz você se
sentir o seu melhor ? Dê detalhes! ")

Now, search some clothes vocabulary in this word search activity and number them :(Agora, procure as palavras nesse caça-palavras e numere-as)

	Dress Jumper Shirt		1			2		3		4		5
	T-Shirt	Т	Α	S	н	0	R	Т	S	E	0	6
		F	L	ı	Р	F	L	0	Р	J	Т	
	Trousers	Î NA	D	R	E	S	S	Н	G	U	S	100
	Shorts	Т	R	Α	1	N	E	R	S	М	Н	7
	Flip Flop	G	S	Н	0	E	S	С	М	P	Ĩ	, o - 4 a - a - a - a - a - a - a - a - a -
217	Shoes	Е	S	L	1	Р	Н	Α	Т	E	R	
L		В	0	0	T	S	1	Р	N	R	Т	66 66 66 66
	Trainers	U	0	U	М	В	R	E	L	L	Α	8
	Hat	Т	R	0	U	S	E	R	S	Н	S	
	Boots	13 12 11										
	Сар				S. P. M.		_		1	5		9
	Umbrella		A					V.		1	10	ist collective.

Read the text and answer the questions: (Leia o texto e responda as perguntas)

The Emperor's New Clothes

This is the Fairy Tale of The Emperor's New Clothes Story. It has been adapted from the tale by Hans Christian Andersen

There once was an Emperor who loved wearing fancy new clothes. Three times a day he would change into a brand new royal outfit. Many Emperors spend their days talking to advisers and fixing problems. Not this one! He was too busy sending out his servants to find the next great outfit to wear.

One day two strangers came to town. They said they were weavers. They said the cloth they wove was the finest anyone would ever see. But in fact, they were not weavers - they were crooks.

These fake weavers said their cloth was more beautiful than any other cloth but it could not be seen by just *anyone*. Only people who were smart and the most excellent could actually see the magic cloth. People who were *not* smart and *not* excellent - well, they would see nothing at all.

The Emperor thought, "I am the most smart and the most excellent Emperor! Anyone can tell by how grand I always look! I do not need to worry about that silly magic."

So the Emperor went to see the two weavers. These clever crooks ran about their shop, pointing at empty corners and tables. They said with pride, "Look at these piles of fine cloth! Surely you have never seen colors as bright as these, patterns as beautiful!" The Emperor could not understand - he did not see any cloth, anywhere!

The Emperor thought, "I cannot let anyone know that I cannot see this magic cloth! Who knows what they may think of me!" So instead, he said, "Indeed! This is the most beautiful cloth anyone has ever seen!"

As it turns out, the Emperor's grand annual Parade was coming up soon. This was a special day when everyone in the kingdom lined up to admire the Emperor and cheer him as he walked by. This year the Emperor wanted an outfit more fine than ever before. It must be made from the weaver's wonderful cloth!

(..) On the morning of the Parade, the Emperor came to the weaver's shop. He felt sure that this time he would be able to see the magic cloth. But still, the Emperor saw nothing!

When it was time for the Emperor to get undressed, the clever crooks said, "These clothes are so light and airy it will feel as if you have nothing on at all." And indeed, that is how it seemed to the Emperor! For when he looked in the mirror, he saw in the reflection that he was wearing nothing. But he thought, really, he must be wearing a very grand outfit.

At the Parade, the Emperor walked tall and proud. Each person who saw him thought, "I cannot believe what I am seeing! The Emperor is wearing no clothes!" But each person said nothing. They knew that only people who were smart and excellent could see the magic clothes. So instead they cheered, "There goes the Emperor! Doesn't he look fine!"

All of a sudden, one little boy said, "Look! The Emperor has no clothes!" Then another child said, "Look at him! He has nothing on at all!"

Then someone laughed. And someone else. Then more and more people started to laugh.

"Oh dear!" thought the Emperor. "Now everyone knows I could not see the cloth! They will know I didn't speak up because I was afraid of what people would think of me. What will they think of me now?"

But the Parade must go on. And so the Emperor continued to walk. And the servants behind him continued to hold high the train that wasn't there.

Vocabulary:

fancy - bem vestido, enfeitado
brand new - novo em folha
outfit - roupa (look)
adviser - conselheiro
weaver - tecelão
crook - pessoa desonesta
empty - vazio
surely - certamente, seguramente

instead - em vez destill - ainda, paradoduty - dever , obrigação

wise - sabio
undressed - despido
light - luz, leve
airy - arejado
proud - orgulhoso
sudden - repentino
speak up - falar alto

foolish - tolo

once - uma vez twice - duas vezes emperor - imperador

laughed - passado do verbo To laugh - rir
was /were - passado do verbo To Be - ser/estar
wove - passado do verbo To weave - tecer

Circle the correct answer to each question. (Circule as respostas corretas)

- 1. How many times a day did the emperor change his clothes?
- A. Once for each day of the week
- B. Twice for each day of the week
- C. Once for each hour of the day
- D. Once for every morning, afternoon and night.
- 2. Why did the emperor want to go to the parade?
- A. It was his duty as emperor.
- B. He liked to watch the singers.
- C. There was nothing else to do.
- D. He could show off his clothes
- 3. Why did the emperor wanted a suit from the dishonest weavers?
- A. The clothes didn't cost very much.
- B. He would be able to tell who was foolish and who was wise.
- C. The clothes matched the color of his eyes.
- D. The clothes were in the newest style.
- 4. Why did the dishonest weavers cheat the emperor?
- A. They thought it was funny.
- B. They wanted to be emperor.
- C. They wanted to start a war.
- D. They wanted money.